
Drilling: B8-D - 1

Date: 4-9-2012
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concrete0

Exclusively concrete, Concrete drill

-21

Clay, strongly sandy, strongly 
gravelly, extremely rubbly, 
beigebrown, Auger

-70

Sand, very coarse, strongly silty, 
strongly gravelly, moderately 
rubbly, moderately clayey, strong 
oil-water reaction, moderate 
unknown odour, blackgrey, Auger

-110

Clay, moderately sandy, weakly 
gravelly, beigebrown, Auger

-200

Gravel, very coarse, strongly 
sandy, moderately clayey, 
greybrown, Auger

-320

Gravel, very coarse, strongly 
sandy, slightly clayey, greybeige, 
Auger

-502

bentonite 

mdeceukelaire
Typewritten text
x = 268844,161	
y = 145888,551 
z = 282,285



Drilling: B8-D - 2

Date: 4-9-2012
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-502

Gravel, very coarse, strongly 
sandy, slightly clayey, greybeige, 
Auger

-540

Sandstone, layers clay, browngrey, 
Core drill, RQD very low, 
weathered bedrock

-700

Sandstone, layers clay, browngrey, 
Core drill, RQD low

-740

Siltstone, red, Core drill, RQD 
medium

-850

Siltstone, red, Core drill, RQD low

-900

Siltstone, red, Core drill, RQD 
medium

-950

Siltstone, greenred, Core drill, 
RQD low

-970

Siltstone, red, Core drill, RQD 
medium

-1000

Siltstone, greenred, Core drill, 
RQD low

-1004

filter gravel 
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Drilling: B8-D - 3

Date: 4-9-2012

1050

-1004

Siltstone, greenred, Core drill, 
RQD low

-1050


